
 

 

From: Moses Tyson Jr 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 10:30 AM 
To: jhsheard@theboardofbishops.org; Bishoprkyles@yahoo.com 
Cc: Attorneykyles@yahoo.com 
Subject: Proposed Resolution  

 Dear Bishop Sheard: 

Holy Greetings Sir: 

Bishop Sheard I am sending you this email to inform you that I have just spoken with Bishop 
Kyles.  He is on copy.  After much prayer and consideration Bishop Kyles has decided he would 
like to bring his matter to a close. 

I told him that to my understanding it would be mutually agreeable that if he "agreed to 
admitting to Conduct Unbecoming A BIshop", or something like that, his suspension would be 
lifted immediately and everyone could all move on together in peace and harmony.  In addition 
to the fact that much healing is needed and he is clearly sorry for everything that has 
happened.  After much conversation with him sir, He is Godly Sorry!  I can personally vouch for 
that! 

I told Bishop Kyles that if he agree to this that He would be back over his Jurisdiction, churches 
etc.... and you could welcome him back in the Board of Bishop Chamber as a brother.  Not as a 
defendant who just used legalism to get a resolution.  His heart is NOT there.  It's been such an 
ordeal for him and so many others l until I really think Bishop Sheard, he just needed the time 
to get where he is right now!  He has been broken sir, but at the same time I predict his ministry 
will thrive as a result of his humility and his willingness to submit himself to his peers and you 
sir, as the Chairman. 

Of course Attorney Watson & Attorney Brooker can do the final wording etc.  But he wanted to 
make sure that this you knew this was his heart.  I am sure he will tell you more when you two 
speak.  I assured him Bishop Sheard that you were a man of great compassion and that you 
would do what you can to help him thrive in ministry again, after you finalize this arrangement! 

God bless you sir and please "forgive" me for once again butting my nose inside of your 
"Chamber"!  Again, you all can work out the formal documents to will need to be signed.  Given 
the damages  involved as it relate to the vacuum of Leadership in Houston right now as a result 
of how things have been handled during Bishop Kyles suspension, I truly believe that "TIME IS 
OF THE ESSENCE"!   

 

Respectfully, 

Moses Tyson, Jr 


